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The Head of the Property Management Trading Entity (PMTE) at the Department of Public Works and  
Infrastructure Mr. Siza Sibande met with the PMTE staff today at the Departmental headquarters in     
Pretoria. He took the opportunity to formally introduce himself and the newly appointed Deputy             
Director-General: Programme Management Office (PMO) and Special Projects Ms. Luyanda Kafile to the 
PMTE staff. 
 
Having served in various government departments, Mr. Sibande mentioned that the DPWI is viewed, 
among other government departments, as a department that only serves itself. He aims to change this 
perception for the better during his time with the DPWI.  
 
“As public servants, it is our responsibility to serve our people with dignity, to serve our people with       
commitment and to be ethical in fulfilling our duties,” said Mr. Sibande. He went on to assure colleagues 
that he seeks to make the DPWI an implementing agent of choice that is sustainable and the PMTE an 
entity with a lucrative portfolio that leverages on the opportunities presented to it. 
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Kindly click here to contact DPWI  
 

COVID-19 vaccine registration details: 

Online at: https://vaccine.enroll.health.gov.za/#/  
 

Send the word REGISTER to 0600 123 456 on 

WhatsApp.  

SMS *134*832#.  

Call the COVID-19 hotline 0800 029 999. 

HEAD OF PMTE AIMS TO CHANGE 

DPWI’S PERCEPTION 

http://www.publicworks.gov.za/contact-us.html
https://vaccine.enroll.health.gov.za/#/
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